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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Half term 

 
Mon 30th May 

-  
Fri 3rd June 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
Indigo  Icea  
Lilac  Albie 
Silver Jessica 
Crimson Keira  
Yellow     Adam 
Gold  Samyar 
Green    Melissa 
Pink   Hasnaa 
Purple Adyan 
Orange Elizabeth 
Brown   Amelia 
Red    Ella  
Blue  Maria  

Well done superstars! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Please remember that the 
school office must have all 
up-to-date contact numbers 
for parents and carers plus 
any additional emergency 
contacts.   
 
If you have a new telephone 
number please make sure 
that you inform the office, so 
that we can contact you 
should we need to. 

The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch 
 
Over the last few weeks, Years 1 and 2 have been 
reading the story of The Lighthouse Keeper's 
Lunch. They have been retelling the story in great 
detail and have been busy creating story maps to 
help write their own stories.  
 
They have had great fun making their own       
lighthouses just like the one that Mr Grinling rows to each day. 
They used design technology skills to make their lighthouses 
strong and stable. 

The children have also made, tasted 
and enjoyed sandwiches like the 
ones Mrs Grinling makes in the book. 

 
 
 
 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 
 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Pakeman Choir go to the O2 
 
Our music teacher, Jack has been working with the school choir for the past few months,     
preparing for the Young Voices concert at the 02. The choir joined thousands of other school 
children from across England, performing songs from a range of genres, accompanied by a live 
band. The children collaborated with a number of professional singers, beatboxers and dance 
acts. Half of the 02 was packed with the amazing school choirs, whilst the other half of the   
venue was filled with family members and friends who came to show their support. We are very 
proud of our fantastic choir, what an amazing achievement to perform at a world-renowned 
venue!  Thanks to Jack, Ben, Bex, Janet and Tegan for accompanying the trip. 

 

 
 

Year Group Best   
Attendance 

Most   
Improved  

Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality 

EYFS & 
KS1 

 
Gold Class 

  

 
Gold Class  

 
  Silver Class 
Yellow Class 

KS2  
Red Class 

 
Red Class 

 
Blue Class 

Join this FREE fun day packed with lots of 
interactive activities and demonstrations. 

A Visit to the Science Museum  
 
Years 3 and 4 enjoyed a recent visit to the        
Science Museum.  They followed amazing trails to 
uncover the science and stories behind both 
space and electricity related objects.  The visit 
was to support and enhance their classroom topic 
work.   
 
Everyone agreed that it felt wonderful to have the 
opportunity to visit museums once again! 
 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
A huge well done to all the children and staff in year 6 for all their hard work this 
week.  You’re all super stars!   

Eid Party 
 
A very big thank you to all our parents and carers who helped to 
make our Eid celebration a wonderful success last week.  The 
food was delicious and it was lovely to see so many of our    
families coming together. 

 
 

Marcia’s Cooking Club 
 

Cooking club have been very busy this 
week making delicious looking apple and 
blueberry crumble. 
 
If you fancy having a go at making one then 
why not check out this easy recipe: 
 
Apple and Blueberry Crumble Recipe 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/apple-berry-crumble

